
July 27, 2011 

 

 

From The Secretary's Corner–Did You Know 

That – all members should have received the annual 

dues notification of $144/year.  This is the money 

that we run our club with as well as pay our 

international and district dues.  Several of you have 

already paid me, which is much appreciated.  For the 

rest of you, I will be expecting payment shortly. 

 

Raffle – Tonight's raffle prize, a gift certificate to 

Mojo Health Bar donated by Joan Frustaci was won 

by Ellie Speh.  

 

Happy Dollars – Dollars were given tonight by Jim 

Rowe, Dan Davidson, Adrienne Murphy, Sybil 

Riemensnider, Tom Meyers, Nancy Hawes, Frank 

Butterworth, Dan Mooers, Cap't Lloyd, Joan 

Frustaci, Bill York,  Sue Mooney, Mike McGovern, 

Dave Lourie, John LoBosco,  Jack Roberts, Bob 

Carson, and Marge Barker. 

 

Rotary 4 Way Test – Of the things we think, say or 

do: 

1. Is it the TRUTH? 

2. Is it FAIR to all concerned? 

3. Will it build GOODWILL and BETTER 

FRIENDSHIPS? 

4. Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned? 

 

Foundation Minute – This week Frank Butterworth 

shared with the club a project that several clubs in 

Africa are doing to combat the hundreds of 

thousands of cases of malaria. Fight Back Malaria is 

providing netting and other equipment to help 

combat this disease. He also shared with us the club 

goal of  $11,000 this year and asked every member 

to consider making a contribution. 

 

Potluck at Jack & Shari Roberts' – Next week the 

Roberts have invited members to help them christen 

their deck with a potluck supper.  Jack needs to hear 

from you, (1) if you are planning on coming and (2) 

what dish are you bringing to pass?  The success of 

this event depends on a variety of dishes, so be 

creative. Directions to his house can be found on the 

club website. 

 

Soup Kitchen- In two weeks, on August 9, we are 

scheduled to serve at the soup kitchen. Because we 

are meeting off site next week, we will not be able to 

have a formal sign up. Please mark your calendars so 

we can get a good turnout for this hands on project. 

 

District Directory – Marge Barker brought back 

District directories from last month's District 

Changeover Dinner.  See Paul Butler if you would 

like one. 

 

Beach To Beacon Fund-Raiser – Frank 

Butterworth is looking for members who are willing 

to come down Saturday, August 6 to help sell coffee, 

donuts and other breakfast items during the Beach 

To Beacon.  The proceeds of this event will be 

dedicated to our 50
th

 Anniversary projects.  Please 

contact Frank if you can help out. 

 

 

 

Program Chair  - Chuck Redman is stepping down 

as Program Chair to assume the responsibilities of 

Vice President.  Nancy Irving is taking over this 

responsibility.  She is looking for suggestions from 

club members for interesting speakers for the 

upcoming year.  As you know, varied and interesting 

programs are a key ingredient to a successful Rotary 

meeting. 

 

Program – Tonight's speaker was Amber Mooney, 

the daughter of Sue Mooney formally of the 

Daybreak Club, speaking about her time with the 

Jesuit Volunteer Corps in Nicaragua. Amber spent 

two years working as a librarian helping the children 

as best she could learn to read not only for 

homework but for pleasure as well. While frustrating 

at times, Amber said that helping these people was 

very rewarding. Thank you to Marge for inviting 

Amber to speak to us tonight. 

 

Upcoming Events 

-July 29- Bob Carson (Birthday) 

-August 3 – Potluck at Jack Roberts' House 

-August 9 – Soup Kitchen 

-August 10 – Board Meeting, Purpoodock Club 

-August 10- Rich Brooks, How Social Media Can 

Grow Your Business (Scott Irving, P.C.) 

-August 17- District Governor, Gary Speers, Official 

Visit 

 

 

ASSIGNMENTS 

 

August 3 

Song  LoBosco 

Invocation Speh 

Raffle Gift Mooers 

Conductor Mutty 

 

August 10 

Song  Lourie 

Invocation Suppasettawat 

Raffle Gift Murphy 

Conductor Neff 

 

August 17 

Song                McGovern 

Invocation       Swift-Kayatta 

Raffle Gift       Mutty 

Conductor       O’Brien 
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ROTARY INTERNATIONAL PRESIDENT 

Kalyan Banerjee 

Rotary Club of Vapi, Gujarat, India 

 

DISTRICT 7780 GOVERNOR 

Gary Speers 

Damariscotta Rotary Club 

 

 

ROTARY CLUB OF SOUTH 

PORTLAND/CAPE ELIZABETH, MAINE 

www.sp-ce-rotary.org 

 

Officers 

President – Marge Barker 

President-Elect – Bob Flynn 

Vice President – Chuck Redman 

Secretary – Paul Butler 

Treasurer – Nancy Hawes 

 

Directors 

Club Administration – Kathy Cotter 

Community Service – Sybil Riemensnider 

Membership – Ellie Speh 

International & Foundation – David Lourie 

Director-At-Large – John LoBosco 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.sp-ce-rotary.org/

